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Technology Board Report 

Zahnow New Addition Project Update 

Completed Installations: 

●​ All wireless access points have been successfully installed. 

●​ All Promethean video boards are in place and operational. 

●​ The majority of phones have been installed. 

●​ All CCTV cameras have been installed and are functional. 

●​ TVs in the main hall and conference rooms have been installed. 

Next Steps: 

●​ Fine-tuning and adjusting all installed technology to ensure optimal performance in the 

coming week. 
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